Did you know?

Top 10 Safety Guidelines at Spears Elementary

o Frisco ISD does not permit pets on campus.
Children LOVE to pet animals. For our students’ safety, as well as to protect your pet, please DO NOT bring pets on
campus (even if they are carried).

o Use crosswalks if you walk to pick up your child.
Arrival and dismissal are busy with lots of traffic. Please use designated crosswalks when crossing the street and
through our parking lots.

e Stay in your vehicle if you are in the carpool lane.
A staff member or safety patrol student will assist your child in getting in and out of your vehicle. Students should
enter and exit the vehicle on the passenger side of the car.

¢ Follow traffic flow map when using the carpool lanes.
Please view the traffic map on the Spears website and observe all campus traffic flow rules. Left hand turns are
not permitted during arrival and dismissal hours. Please be courteous and do not cut in the carpool line.

¢ Only store-bought items that have been prepared by a Certified Food Handler are permitted for birthday
celebration.
Due to health and allergy concerns for our students, we follow Texas Public School Nutrition Policies in
accordance to food items distributed at school.

¢ Make dismissal changes in advance.
Changes to how your child goes home MUST be communicated with your child’s teacher through a written note
or email/phone call prior to 2:00 pm on the day that change is to take place.

¢ Provide appropriate court documents.
Educational and custodial rights documentation should be provided to the front office. The section concerning
educational rights and custodial rights in a divorce degree or guardianship papers are requested.

¢ Tennis shoes should be worn on the days in which your child attends PE.
Each week, students participate in many physical activities both indoors and outdoors. Please protect your child’s
feet and reduce his/her chance of falling with the appropriate footwear.

¢ Bicylces, scooters, roller blades, skateboards, etc... are not permitted to be used on campus.
Students should walk to the end of school property before riding any of this equipment.

e Sign-in and out through the front office.
Whenever you visit Spears, whether it is for lunch, to volunteer or for a meeting with a teacher, please sign-in and
out through the front office.




